SUNWAY EDUCATION GROUP

Covid-19 Advisory 10 Extension of the Movement Control Order

Dear Students and Members of the Sunway Education Group (SEG),

- 1. As all of you are aware, the Prime Minister today announced that the Movement Control Order (MCO) will be extended to 14 April 2020. This means we will need to continue to stay home and away from all others, until the 14th of April 2020.
- 2. As we near the end of Day 8, I hope that all of you are doing well and ready for the coming days ahead. Please maintain social distancing if you have to go out to get your essential goods and stay safe. We have seen a wonderful outpouring of support for our medical front-liners as well as those behind-the-scenes keeping essential services going in these challenging times, thus let us continue to support them by playing our part.
- 3. As the future is still very uncertain, all institutions within SEG have embarked on scenario planning efforts to be ready for any eventuality keeping the best interest of our students and stakeholders a priority as we plan ahead. Do remember that challenges always offer new opportunities, that as one door shuts another will open. In times of disruption we must change to adapt as we look for new opportunities to live, learn and lead.
- 4. Our individual Heads of Institutions will communicate directly with our students on the way forward in due course.
- 5. As always, we appreciate your continued support and understanding.

Thank you

Elizabeth Lee (Dr)

Chief Executive Officer Sunway Education Group

25 March 2020 @ 2300 hrs